
 

 

Confirmation of the Socialist Republic of VietNam as a Member State of AALCO 

 

The Socialist Republic of VietNam was welcomed as a full Participating State of the Asian-

African Legal Consultative Organization (AALCO) as of 24 February 2017. The Socialist 

Republic of VietNam had earlier, in January 2017, submitted its request for membership in 

AALCO as a full Participating State to the AALCO Secretariat and the request was 

communicated to all the other AALCO Member States in accordance with the Statutes and 

Statutory Rules of AALCO.  

 

With no objections being raised by the AALCO Member States within the six-week 

statutory time limit, and with several affirmative responses being received, VietNam was 

accordingly confirmed as a full Participating State in the Organization. The Socialist 

Republic of VietNam has now become the 47th Member State of AALCO. 

 



 

 

 

 


